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Marysville School District to Host Job Fair for School District Jobs
The Marysville School District has job openings in schools and the district in several areas: food
service workers, bus drivers, paraprofessionals, classroom teachers including special education
teachers, substitute teachers, speech-language pathologists, school psychologists, occupational
therapists, counselors, mental health therapists, and custodians. The District has planned a job fair to
fill the open positions.

Msvl. WA -The Marysville School District welcomes community members to attend a special job fair for
open positions in the Marysville School District on Saturday, October 28, 9:00 am - 1:00 pm, at the Marysville
Pilchuck High School Campus Commons located at 5611 108th Street NE, Marysville.

"We hope this job fair will raise awareness in our community about positions available in Marysville and
Tulalip serving children and schools," said Alvin Cooper, Executive Director of Human Resources. "We also
seek individuals from all backgrounds to diversify our workforce further, mirroring our student population," he
added. Interested parties are encouraged to bring a resume, personal identification, and supporting
documents, including credentials or certifications relevant to the advertised positions.

For more information, contact the Marysville School District Human Resources Department at (360)
965-0070 or email hr@msd25.org.
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